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Information and Instructions 

1. Please read carefully this document (Information and Instructions) and the
Application to be Placed on Self-Exclusion List, including the

Acknowledgment.  By signing and submitting the Application, you
acknowledge that you are a problem gambler and agree to the following:

During your period of self-exclusion, you may not enter a racetrack 
in New Jersey or an off-track wagering facility for any reason, and if 

you do, you are subject to immediate ejection from said facility.  In 
addition, you may not open or maintain an account with the account 
wagering system or the fixed odds wagering system.  You cannot 

collect winnings, accept anything of value or recover losses resulting 
from, or related to, wagering at a racetrack, off-track wagering, 
account wagering or fixed odds wagering. 

2. The completed Application must be submitted in person.  When

submitting in person, the individual requesting self-exclusion must
complete the application process by visiting one of the following New
Jersey Racing Commission offices during normal business hours.  Please

call to verify when the offices are open during the live racing meets.

Meadowlands Racetrack  Monmouth Park 
1 Racetrack Drive  175 Oceanport Avenue 
East Rutherford, NJ 07073 Oceanport, NJ 07757 

201 - 460 - 4065  May - September 
732 - 222 - 7700 

Freehold Raceway  New Jersey Racing Commission 
Route 9 & Business 33 140 East Front Street, 8th Floor 

Freehold, NJ 07728 Trenton, NJ 08625 
January - May; Monday - Friday 
September - December 8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

732 - 462 - 9495  609 - 292 - 0613 



Page 2 of 2 

You must bring with you identification that contains your signature 

and a photograph, such as a driver’s license, passport, or military 
identification card.  Your photograph may be taken by Commission 

personnel. 

You may also submit an application in person at the offices of the 

New Jersey Division of Gaming Enforcement at either of the 
following locations on Monday through Friday. 

NJ Div. of Gaming Enforcement NJ Div. of Gaming Enforcement 
Arcade Building 140 East Front Street, 10th Floor 

Tennessee Avenue & the Boardwalk Trenton, NJ 08625 
Atlantic City, NJ 08401 833-788-4DGE (4343)
833-788-4DGE (4343)

3. In accordance with federal law, the disclosure of your social security
number (“SSN”) to the Commission is voluntary.  Failure to provide your
SSN is not grounds for denial of your request for self-exclusion.  If

provided, your SSN will be used in identifying you as a self-excluded
person in order to deny you credit, check cashing and similar privileges,
and for forfeiture purposes.

4. Once the Commission determines the application process is complete, you

will receive a letter informing you that your Application is approved and
providing the date that your name is officially placed on the self-exclusion
list.  You must remain on the self-exclusion list for at least one year from

that date.  Your name will remain on the self-exclusion list indefinitely
unless, if after one year, you submit a Request for Removal from Voluntary
Self-Exclusion List form.

5. For the complete rules governing the self-exclusion program, see N.J.A.C.

13:70-32.1, 13:71-30.1, 13:74-12.1 and 13:74A-1.1 et seq., which have
been adopted pursuant to N.J.S.A. 5:5-65.1 and 65.2.  Copies of these
documents are available upon request from Commission personnel.


